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To: The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents 

 

Re: Lattice Replacement Project 

 

 

Dear The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners: 

 

On Wednesday, June 15, 2022, EKIM Painting & Construction will begin replacing/repairing the 

lattice in the community. EKIM will begin at #110 working clockwise through the community. A 

few days before they start work on you lattice, they will post a notice on your front door. This 

will be an on-going project that is expected to last a few months. 

 

While every precaution will be taken, you must remove all items around the lattice to be 

replaced and any gate entrance to your patio area, this includes potted plants, floor mats, 

decorations, and furniture prior to the start of the project to avoid accidental damage by 

workers.  

 

Please be advised, the Association nor Regency Management Group will not be responsible for 

any damage to personal items left on the patio.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We ask that for your safety you stay away 

from any tools or machinery being used.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact Liane at the Regency office 

by phone at (831) 647-2442 or via email at lcunningham@regencymg.com. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Regency Management Group 
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